
       March 25th, 2025 

 

Ms. Audrey Ables 

Pinellas County Office of Management and Budget 

 

Re: FY2026 Budget Request 

 

Dear Ms. Ables, 

 

Accompanying this letter please find a copy of our proposed budget for the Feather Sound 

Community Services District (FSCSD) for FY2026. 

 

The revenue should assist in covering operating expenses which include maintenance, community 

improvements, utilities, and administrative costs, and allow The District to plan for future projects.  

 

We request funding of $325,000 for the 2025-2026 fiscal budget period in four installments of 

$81,250 each in February, April, June and August of 2026.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding, please contact me at kpchambers@gmail.com. Thank 

you. 

  

 
 

Kevin P. Chambers 

Treasurer 

Feather Sound Community Services District  


